Invite PA Government Officials to People’s Hearing on Climate on October 2 at the PA Capitol

We, the undersigned, are calling on you to attend the People’s Hearing on Climate Change to be held at the Capitol in Harrisburg
on October 2, 2023. The testimony that will be given by people from across the Commonwealth on the harms inflicted on them
by the fossil fuel industry, the work they have done to monitor and document impacts, the climate impacts they have already
experienced, and the concerns they have for the future is critically important and more than worthy of your attention and action.
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Please send photos or scans of signatures to karen@pennsylvaniaclimateconvergence.org by Sept 1. Thanks!
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